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VISION - UNCHANGED

Move all early childhood programs into one building

Create a building with one floor

Allow some room for expansion

Flexibility in design (e.g. all classrooms are the same)

Shared at the
May 6, 2021
Board Meeting



BUILDING PROCESS — RECAP

 Phase 1 (Dec 2021 to May 2022)
e Ground work, preparing the site for the building

* Phase 2 (May 2022 to May 2024)
e Constructing the building

* Phase 3 (May 2024 to Sept 2024)
* Finishing the site, dismantling the existing building



BUILDING INFORMATION — LAYOUT - NEW




BUILDING INFORMATION — LAYOUT - NEW

Each wing will
have the same
design but a

different color




BUILDING INFORMATION — LAYOUT - NEW
BUILDING PROCESS — RECAP




BUILDING INFORMATION — SAMPLE LAYOUT - NEW




3-D renderings of the
new building -
UPDATED

New color option, Blue Roof 1,
received the highest number of
votes from the Stakeholders’ Team.

Original color options shared at the
August 19, 2021 Board Meeting



Stepanski
Site Plan
(new)

Northwest
corner of site



Stepanski
Site Plan
(new)

Southeast
corner of site



NEXT STEPS - UPDATED

e (Core Team
e Will continue design process for classroom layout,
furniture, technology, playground

e Stakeholder Team
 Will continue with updates and input for design
process

 Construction
e Phase 1 should be complete in May, 2022
e Phase 2 should start in May, 2022



